

Faith

Knowledge

Service

Leadership



February 27, 2017

Newsletter

Important Dates

2-28 4th Grade to Treehaven 4K to Milestones

- 3-1 Mass
- 3-2 DARE Grades 3 & 5

SEAC Meeting 5:30 - Parents Welcome

- 3-3 Mass Adoration Kindergarten -Gr. 5
 Deadline to get 50% of Registration Fee
- 3-4 Happy Birthday Taleah Lasee Happy Birthday Adam Massa

Welcome Back Mrs. O!!

Mrs. O will be returning to our preschool classroom! She has moved back from North Dakota and is rejoining our St. Mary's family. We are so excited to have her return!!

St. Baldricks

If you want to join our St. Baldrick's team there is still time. Let us know if you register so we can help promote you at school. So far, we have two people signed up to have their heads shaved.

Thursday, March 9, is our big night. We will be shaving heads in the school cafeteria. We will start with a hot dog supper available for a free will offering at 5:30. Then, at 6:00, we will start shaving heads!

Be sure to come join in the fun!



Conquer Kids' Cancer

Enrollment Deadline

Remember: Friday, March 3, is the deadline to receive 50% off your registration fee! You must have registration forms turned in by the end of the day Friday to receive this discount.

Science Fair

Mark your calendars now! We will be having a Science Fair on Thursday, March 23. Time to start planning out your amazing science project. Take

advantage of books from the library or ideas on-line. What creative way can you think off to showcase your scientific abilities? Watch for information to come home soon.



Water Park Date

We will be going to the Grand Lodge Water Park on Friday,



March 17. Even though we had to reschedule, we are still looking forward to a fun and exciting day! Mark your calendars and get ready to have some fun!

GET THE SCOOP ON SCRIP

We are sending you on a scrip challenge! **How does it work?**

For all scrip orders that are purchased thru the school office during the month of March, your child's classroom will get credit.

The classroom who gets the highest average of orders turned into the school office during the month will win an ice cream social!!!

